# PBA WEEKLY E-NEWS



### Admin

#### A MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL

Dear Parents,

Please be reminded that our Parent Teacher Conferences are February 15 (TODAY), and February 22 from 4:15 pm-7:15 pm. This is a great opportunity for you to meet your child's teachers, and get an update on your child's academic progress. Additionally, assistance with school choice will be provided for all eight graders and their families during parent/teacher conferences in Mr. Wilkerson's room 133C.

Also, I want to invite you to our PAC Informational meeting scheduled on Thursday, February 22. The meeting will be held in our Auditorium from 5:00 pm to 5:30 pm. We will discuss important information around; CMAS Testing; English Language Acquisition; Attendance; Bridges Afterschool Program; and Transportation.

#### I look forward to seeing you all!



February 15 – Parent Teacher Conferences – 4:15 – 7:30

February 16 – PBA Valentine Friendship Dance

February 19 – Presidents' Day – NO SCHOOL

February 20 – NO SCHOOL

February 21- Winter Middle School Arts Showcase - 6:00

pm- 8:00 pm – PBA Auditorium

February 22 – PAC Meeting – 5:00 – 5:30 Auditorium

February 22 – Parent Teacher Conferences – 4:15 – 7:30

# Reminder

PARENT TEACHER
CONFERENCES

FEBRUARY 15TH & 22ND!

4:15 PM - 7:15 PN

NO BUS PICKUP TODAY, THURSDAY, FEB.15

PAC INFORMATIONAL NIGHT THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 22 ND,

@ PBA AUDITORIUM 5:00 PM - 5:30 PM INTERPRETATION

**WILL BE PROVIDED** 

**SHOUT OUT** 









Please listen to morning announcements for information on boys baseball and girls soccer try-outs. With the way our weather is, we may have to make decisions one or two days before we start.

Please contact me with any questions. Thank you!

Athletic Director: Kathleen Nickless, 720-424-1042



## MOTIVATING YOUR CHILDREN! PART 1:

- > Do you know that success is one of the greatest motivator? Always recognize, reinforce, and celebrate your child's successes and progresses, even the small victories.
- Always compliment your child each time he/she makes good decisions.
- Reinforce your child for small gains in a difficult subject area. Reward direction, not perfection.
- > When reviewing a test or report card with your child, always comment first on the positive aspects.

Tami Koenig MA, School Counselor; 720-424-1066